
 

 
 
 
 
April 22, 2022 
 
The Honorable Katie Cristol 
Chair 
Arlington County Board 
Arlington, VA  22201 
 
Dear Ms. Cristol: 
 
Please find enclosed a petition dated October 7, 2021, regarding the ART Bus Operations and 
Maintenance Facility. Funding for the facility is on the county board docket (item #29) for April 23, 2022, 
yet there has been no response to the concern expressed in the petition. 
 
Before awarding over $20 million for this facility, we ask that the county address the matter expressed 
in the petition.   
 
We also ask that a portion of the funding requested for the repair of passenger shelters and bus stops 
be spent in Green Valley, with priority given to those stops near the proposed ART bus facility. 
 
If you have questions or need additional information, please contact the GVCA President and First Vice 
President at greenvalleyciv@gmail.com.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Green Valley Civic Association 
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